
As our 2022-2023 school year began, we had a well attended Open House 

and a smooth first week with our new Grade 9s, returning students and 

many new students to our building. We look forward to a year of great 

learning and many opportunities for our Sonics and Families to  

Connect, Reconnect and Be Involved.  

PSSC 
The SRHS Parent School Support 

Committee is looking for members. 

This is a committee of parents, a 

staff member, a student 

representative and the principal that 

meets 4-5 times within the school 

year. Please contact lori-

ann.lauridsen@nbed.nb.ca by 

September 23 if interested.  

Fall Sports 

Fall Sports are underway and we are excited to 

have so many Sonics participating in Soccer, 

Baseball, Softball, Golf, Field Hockey & Football. 

Thank you to all the families and fans who have 

come out to watch these Sonics represent 
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Upcoming…. 

Sept 23 Free BBQ & Games 

Sept 26-30 Grad Photos 

Sept 29 Immunization Clinic Gr 9 

Sept 30 Truth & Reconciliation Day 

Oct 10 Thanksgiving No School  

School Wide Expectations 
Please ask your Sonic about our school wide expectations of arriving to class before the bell, using 

technology properly in class and completing work on time. 

Communication is essential between SRHS and home, so we would ask that you contact the school 

regarding; 

 any absences involving your Sonic by email, note or by phoning 

 any questions you have regarding academics 

 marks in Power School or received on an assignment/test 

 any concerns about your Sonic while at SRHS 

At SRHS we are asking that there be no gathering in our washrooms and that all Sonics respect that 

each of our stalls and individual washrooms are singular.  

Our Grads of 2026! 


